Haggai, Zechariah, and Malachi

Haggai 2:5-7, 11-13

The word I covenanted with you when you came out of Egypt, even my
Spirit, stand in your midst. Fear not, because Yahweh of armies says
this: yet a little while, and I will shake the heavens and the earth,
and the sea and the dry land, and I will shake all the nations, and
the desire of all the nations shall come, and I will fill this house
with glory – Yahweh of armies says.

Yahweh of armies says this: ask now Torah of the priests, saying, If a
man bears holy flesh in the fold of his garment, and he touches bread,
or stew, or wine or oil or any food with the fold – shall it be holy?
And the priests answered and said, No. Haggai said, If a person
defiled by a corpse touches any of these, shall it be unclean? And the
priests answered and said, It shall be unclean. Haggai said, So this
people, so this nation, is before me, Yahweh’s speech. So is every
work of their hands, and that which they offer there is unclean.

Zechariah l:3

You shall say to them, Yahweh of armies says, Return to me, Yahweh’s
speech, and I will return to you, Yahweh of armies says.

Zechariah 2:5
I shall be to her, Yahweh’s speech, a wall of file around, and for
glory I shall be in her midst.

Zechariah 2:10-11
Sing and rejoice, daughter of Zion, because look: I am coming, and I
will dwell in your midst, Yahweh’s speech. And many nations will be
joined to Yahweh in that day and they will become as my people. And I
will dwell in your midst, and you will know that Yahweh of armies sent
me to you!

Zechariah 3:7
Yahweh or armies says this: if in my ways you will walk, and if my
charge you will keep, you shall also judge my house and also keep my
courts, and I will give you those going between those standing here.

Zechariah 7:9-10
Yahweh of armies says this, saying: Judge true judgment, and do mercy
and compassion, a man with his brother, and widow and orphan, stranger
and poor do not oppress, and do not devise evil, a brother against a
man, in your heart.

Zechariah 8:7-8
Yahweh of armies says this: look, I am saving my people from the east
country and from the country of the setting sun, and I will bring
them, and they shall dwell in the midst of Jerusalem, and they shall
be to me for a people, and I shall be their God in truth and
righteousness.

Zechariah 8:16-17
These are the things you shall do: Speak truth, a man with his
neighbor – truth! Judge a judgment of peace in your gates, and do not
devise evil, a man against his neighbor, in your hearts, and don’t
love a lying oath – because all these I hate, Yahweh’s speech.

Zechariah 8:19
Yahweh or armies says this, The fast of the fourth month, and the fast
of the fifth month, and the fast of the seventh month and the fast of
the tenth month shall be to the house of Judah for joy and festival,
and good times, and you shall love truth and peace.

Malalchi 4:5-6
Look, I am sending to you Elijah the prophet before the great and
fearful day of Yahweh comes, and he will turn the heart of fathers to
children, and the heart ohildren to their fathers, lest I come and
strike the land with annihilation.

